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13 November 2017

To Whom It May Concern

I would like take this opportunity to express my gratitude to Prime Construction
and Trading Co. Ltd for the hard work and dedication in making the fit-up work
of the Sale Gallery and Show Units at Empire City a success.

I am impressed with the commitment and effort of the team throughout the
process. The submissions of the work schedule, shop drawings and procurement
were well prepared and in good details. Throughout the work progress, they had
demonstrated their ability to overcome challenges of the complicated detailing
and working within the confined areas. Despite the time constraint, they were
able to complete the fit-up work within the stipulated timeline. Whist this is the
first project with Empire City, I am confident that it will not be the last to work
together with Prime Construction in the future.

I would like again to express my appreciation for the hard work they had

accomplished and were prateful for the job well done. 1 will not hesitate to
recommend to my colleagues and other industry partners whom I meet.

Yours Sincerely,
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#im Kim Hui
Project Director
Empire City




